Marine Spatial Planning Website User Survey

Help us make the site better by answering 3 easy questions -

1.	What is your affiliation?	
	□ Individual	□ Student/teacher K-12
	☐ University students	□ University faculty/staff
	□ Other research institution	□ Business/industry
	□ NOAA	□ Other Federal government
	□ News media	□ State/local government
	□ Other	
2.	What will be the primary use of www.msp.noaa.gov ? (allow to choose >1)	
	□ News updates	□ Research
	□ Policy development	□ Education
	□ Data access	☐ Marine spatial plan development
	☐ Implementation of MSP	□ Offshore infrastructure siting
	□ Other	

3. Do you have suggestions as to how we can improve www.msp.noaa.gov?

Paperwork Reduction Act Statement

Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 2 minutes per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other suggestions for reducing this burden to Chris Ellis, NOAA National Ocean Service, at Chris.Ellis@noaa.gov, or contact him at 843-740-1195.

Respondents are not identified on their questionnaires, and any reports will present data in aggregate form only. Notwithstanding any other provisions of the law, no person is required to respond to, nor shall any person be subjected to a penalty for failure to comply with, a collection of information subject to the requirements of the Paperwork Reduction Act, unless that collection of information displays a currently valid OMB Control Number.